
Jan and Dave Carlile


From: Jan and Dave Carlile


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:33 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Bully! (as in Teddy Roosevelt's Bully!)


Bully! for you Dr. McLean for calling for an investigation into why some in NOAA  backed Trump over its

experts on the forecast of Hurricane Dorian's probable track.


Finally, someone in the upper echelon at NOAA shows some spine and professionalism and is doing


the job they were hired to do.


Thank you!


With great respect,


Dave Carlile
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